Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: Rear of 1-3 Britannia Street London WC1X 9BN

From: Bill Reed

Sent: 11 April 2017 19:58

To: Hazelton, Laura

Cc: ERNEST JAMES

Subject: Re: Rear of 1-3 Britannia Street London WC1X 9BN

Planning Application: 2016/6356/P
For Laura Hazelton, Planning Solutions Team, 020 7974 1017

Dear Laura,

Please can I again object to this application on behalf of the Kings Cross CAAC? The revisions may be in
the right direction, but in our view it still detracts from the setting of a Listed building, reduces light to
neighbouring residential buildings, reduces residents privacy to an unacceptable degree, will result in noise
nuisance, and obstruct existing views from residential buildings.

Previously we suggested that this proposal should be completely re-designed so that it does not result in so
much loss of amenity to neighbours, and instead makes a positive contribution to the setting of the attractive
buildings around it. This hasn't happened.

Kind Regards,

Bill Reed.
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